Parent-Teacher Conference Sign-ups

Parent-Teacher conferences will be held Thursday, September 15th (4pm-7pm) and Tuesday, September 20th (4pm-7pm) at Licking Heights North Elementary. Each teacher will be holding conferences in their own classrooms. If you would like to schedule a conference please use the links listed below. 

To schedule a conference with Miss Bretz (Math):
http://signup.com/go/dDjDsX

To schedule a conference with Mrs. New (ELA): 
http://signup.com/go/HaSzyq

To schedule a conference with Mrs. Landgraver (Science and Social Studies):
http://signup.com/go/v9QcQ8

